May 4, 2022

To the Ladies of Double Oak,

The Double oak Women’s Club is sponsoring a garage sale on Saturday May 14th 
from 8 –4 pm. During Covid the Club did not collect dues or have any fun raisers
that we would normally have, however we did present a scholarship to a double Oak graduating senior.

If you can help by donating items you no longer need or want, that would be great.
We will be collecting items next Thursday from 10 am – 4pm & Friday from 10 am
to 7pm.

We cannot except large pieces of furniture or TVs or mattresses.

WE NEED VOLENTEERS TO RECEIVE AND MARK ITEMS ON THURSDAY, FRIDAY AND HELP WITH THE SALE ON SATURDAY. IF YOU CAN DONATE SOME TIME PLEASE CONTACT Bonnie Morrow,
Cherie Moberg, or any board member that would be great.

Regards,

Bonnie Morrow – 469-471-4261
Cherie Moberg – 850-712-9280

